
 

 

 

 
February 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
The date of the calendared year seven parents consultation evening has been changed in order to 
bring it earlier in the summer term. 
 
The new date for the parents evening is Thursday 9th May. More details regarding the evening will 
be sent home nearer the time. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Rescorle      Mr T Candlin 
Head of Year 7     Assistant Principal 
 


